Amber Noworatzg

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Friday, August 11, 2023 1:34 PM

To: Amber Noworatzky; Nick Reimer; Dan Koski; Michael Cummings
Subject: Recommendation for Riverview Park Crosswalk

Attachments: Proposed Crosswalk at St. Clair 8 N. Water St..pdf; Photo 4.jpg
Amber,

Can you upload these 2 documents to the P.S. Committee Agenda for Monday night.

This would be my recommendation. The north side crossing of N. Water St. at St. Clair St. has much better visibility for
southbound traffic than the south crosswalk would be.

The estimated cost to install the new H.C. Ramp, the depressed sidewalk to get the ramp low enough to meet ADA
standards, painting the crosswalk and installing 2 new ped-crossing signs and posts is estimated to be $2,000 plus or
minus. Thanks.
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